
CONGRATULATIONS

• Vanessa comes to us from Ontario, Canada and this is her 

first time on the West Coast!

• Vanessa last worked at Wilfrid Laurier University as the 

Laboratory Safety Programs supervisor for 2 years.

• Vanessa enjoys cooking, baking, and fine dining.

Let’s welcome our new:
Research Safety Specialist

Vanessa 

Selmani


